
You are  

invited 

To a “Thank You” Celebration 

For a Successful Taste of 
Greece Festival! 

 
When? Saturday, October 19, 5-9 pm 

Where?  Alan’s of Boscawen 

Why? To have a good time together! 

What? An informal dinner of Mezedakia with 
music and dancing 

 
How much? Adults $30; Children 11-18 $10 

Children under 11—Free 
(This is just cost, not a fundraiser!) 

 
Tickets on sale now 

See a Council Member or 
text/call Barbara at 603-344-0272 

 
No tickets available at the door! 


